Transition to digital broadcasting: issue of upcoming ITU seminar

The Telecommunication Development Bureau of the ITU is inviting the interested persons to take part in the seminar on “Transition from Analogue to Digital Broadcasting, correlation between technical, economic and social costs and advantages”, from 16 to 18 June 2009, in Saransk, Republic of Mordovia, Russia.
The seminar is open to representatives of telecommunications administrations, regulators, operators and sector institutions from CIS countries - ITU Members. The main aim of this seminar is to provide the listeners with latest information and exchange experience of digital broadcasting development in order to improve the efficiency of digital broadcasting introduction in the countries of the seminar participants.

The discussions will be held in Russian and English with simultaneous interpretation. All documents and their updated versions will be posted at: http://www.itu.int/ITU-D/tech/digital-broadcasting/indexUpcomingEvents.html.

Additional information about the seminar can be found as follows: Invitation ,Draft agenda for the meeting, registration form de înregistrare,hotel reservation form, general Information for participants,including visa support information.

The Republic of Moldova has been an ITU Member since October 1992. ITU is a specialized UN institution promoting communications development and standardization policies.
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